
UWSP SAF Student Chapter 

Fall 2015 Report 

 

 Weekly meetings were held throughout the Fall Semester. We had the privilege of hosting guest 

speakers including: Jim Furnish & Mike Dombeck, Todd Ernster (city of Stevens Point Forester) 

 Officer elections were held at the end of the fall semester and the gavel has been passed to the new 

President of the UWSP SAF Chapter Logan Jones, contact info and other positions are included in 

below: 

2016 UWSP SAF Officers 

Position Name email 

President Logan Jones ljone447@uwsp.edu 

V.P. Adam Hodge ahodg369@uwsp.edu 

Secretary Jillian Jenkins  jjenk831@uwsp.edu 

Treasurer Matt Kugel mkuge228@uwsp.edu 

Activity 
Coordinators 

Taylor Lewandowski 
Michael Scharenbrock 

tlewa642@uwsp.edu 
mscha619@uwsp.edu 

Woodland sports Richard Rudolf 
Rainier Miller  

rrudo112@uwsp.edu 
rmill776@uwsp.edu 

Web Guru Corbin Czyscon cczys009@uwsp.edu 

 Groups of students participated in various learning opportunities over the fall semester: 

o Several opportunities were offered for learning outside of class including:, Tigerton mill tour, 

cruising stick workshop, tree removal project, work on Karner Blue Butterfly restoration with 

Fire Crew and Society of Ecological Restoration (jack pine removal), and Wood-Mizer 

workshop. 

o We had 5 students attend the 2015 National SAF Convention in Baton Rouge, Louisiana.  They 

attended a variety of presentations, participated in a geocaching activity, and got to network with 

people in the field. 

 Pulp cut took place over the fall semester with about 90 students completing the chainsaw safety and 

operation training and cutting wood over the course of 4 weekends during the fall semester. 

 Other semester activities included: joint picnic with Fire Crew, Broomball (foresters and fire crew vs. 

wildlife and fisheries society), highway cleanup, tree walks, basic skills refreshers, weekly forestry 

knowledge, majors night and involvement fair. 

 Our Woodland Sports team hosted a Woodchuck Games at the Central Wisconsin Environmental 

Station on a rather rainy Saturday in October.  Teams from Minnesota, Iowa State, and Fox Valley 

Technical College got to learn from professionals and compete. 

 The annual CNR Career Fair and UWSP Forestry Banquet will be held on February 11, 2016 from 6:30-

9:30 pm in the Laird Room of the Dreyfus University Center on campus. Further info and tickets can be 

found at: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/uw-stevens-point-forestry-banquet-tickets-19605827558 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Melinda Vokoun, Co-academic advisor SAF UWSP Student Chapter. 
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